
   The Italian Government will award 45-month scholarships to Armenian citizens as a contribution 

to their students in Italy for the academic year 2021-2022. Scholarships will be awarded to 

applications submitted by 4.00 PM (local time in Yerevan) on July 20th, 2021 (the deadline for the call 

for ordinary scholarships has been extended), by Armenian graduates, post graduates students and 

scholars for different study categories. 

    Information on the scholarship program and “Call for applications for the 2021-2022 academic 

year” (English version) are available on the Study in Italy portal at the following link:  

https://studyinitaly.esteri.it/en/home_borse and on the website of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and 

International Cooperation of Italy at the following link: 

 https://studyinitaly.esteri.it/en/home_borse,  

https://www.esteri.it/mae/en/servizi/stranieri/opportunita.  
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